

January 17, 2019

To: Joseph Bristow, Chair

Academic Senate

From: Willeke Wendrich, Chair

Graduate Council

Re: Second Systemwide Review of Proposed Presidential Policy on Open Access for Theses and Dissertations

At its meeting on January 11, 2019, the Graduate Council reviewed and discussed the Proposed Presidential Policy on Open Access for Theses and Dissertations. Members endorsed the proposed policy and offered no additional comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.